
 

We  
 
 
 

Raffle | Face-painting | Children’s Crafts | Games | Food and Drink | 
Tombola | Tattoos | BBQ | Bouncy Castle and much more… 

 
Two weeks to go!    Saturday 2nd July - 12-3pm 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We need your help to ensure this year’s Summer Fair is the best yet.  Here’s how you can help…. 
 
Non-uniform day for the tombola 
It’s non-uniform day on Wednesday 29

th
 June.  Your child can wear their own clothes to school if you kindly donate a 

bottle or nice gift for the hugely popular tombola.  
 
Jolly Jam Jars 
Please fill jars with toys and sweets and bring them to the school office. We will use them as game prizes. So, the more 
you can bring the happier your kids will be with their wins. Please remember no nuts & no latex. 
 
Raffle Prizes 
Please ask your employers, friends and family if they are able to donate a prize for our raffle.  
To make this work we need as many brilliant prizes as possible – they can be a product or a service.  If you have a prize to 
donate, please contact Montse Bofill at bofillaa@hotmail.com or 07919 425619 as soon as possible. 
 
Bake off and cake sale 
Prepare your best cakes and get ready to enter our very own Bake Off! With a summer team and top-notch judges, this is 
certainly going to be an event worth attending!  
 
Please also donate cakes, biscuits and savoury food to sell at the cake stall.  Donations can be brought to the school office 
on Friday 1

st
 July or on Saturday morning before 12. Please remember no nuts 

 
Volunteers 
As always, we can’t run the fair without your help.  We need parents to help on stalls and clearing up.  Please commit to 
at least a 45-minute slot and you’ll probably find it fun! You can find a sign-up paper with the stall assigned to your class.  
Ask the teachers for more information.   
 
Alternatively, if you would like to volunteer elsewhere, contact Montse on the email/number above. 
 
 
Please remember that St Mary's PSA is a charity. All the money raised is invested in fun activities for the kids in our 
school. The Summer Fair is a great fundraising event, but it is also a perfect opportunity to bond with our community. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all there, St. Mary’s PSA 


